
Monday Letter 

March 5, 2018   

Our mission at Northside Elementary is to educate 

the whole child while ensuring their success every 

day. 

 2nd Grade Field Trip 
2nd Grade will go to the High School to see the play 

“The Little Mermaid” Wednesday, March 7th. 
 

P/T Conferences 
P/T Conferences are next week, Tuesday, March 13th 

and Thursday, March 15th.  School is dismissed at 
2:00 both days.  There is NO SCHOOL on Friday, 

March 16th. 
 
 
 
 

SPRING BREAK 
Spring Break is March 19-23 

  
 The spring book fair will begin this 

Thursday, March 1st and run through 
Tuesday, March 13th! 
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